
 

 
Date: February 24, 2024 

File: Jetstream – 2024 

2024 – 23 

 

IAM MEMBERS AT JETSTREAM PHX UNANIMOUSLY RATIFY NEW 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

IAM District 142 members at Jetstream PHX have unanimously ratified a new Collective Bargaining Agreement.  

 

The new agreement includes a 5% wage increase retroactive to January 1, 2024, and an additional increase of approximately 2% on 

January 1, 2025, totaling 7% over the life of the agreement. Additional enhancements include improvements to the shift bid and vacation 

processes, stronger union representation language, promotions by seniority for Leads, and an additional holiday.  

 

We are extremely proud of our members at Jetstream PHX who have stood together in solidarity and supported our District 142 team 

through these negotiations. This membership is growing stronger with each contract and we are thankful for their solidarity and 

commitment.  

 

District 142 leadership will work with Jetstream leadership going forward to assist in the timely implementation of the language in this 

new agreement. If you have any specific questions or concerns about this process going forward, please do not hesitate to reach out to a 

Shop Steward or one of your General Chairs for assistance.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.   Jeff James  Lollie Beecher  Joyce Amoah 

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair  General Chair  Shop Steward 

IAM District 142    IAM District 142  IAM District 142  Jetstream PHX 

 

 

JC/et al/td 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


